
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

A special Administration & Finance Committee meeting has 
been scheduled for Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 4:00 

p.m. A quorum of the Council may be present. The meeting 

will be held virtually. Additional details can be found on the 
City’s website: www.seatacwa.gov.  

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.seatacwa.gov/

